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MEETINGS 
 

NO meeting on Thursday, July 2nd 
 

Installation of Officers 
Installation of Officers will be held on Thursday, July 16th at 7:00 p.m. at our Lions’ Hall.  
This will be a potluck meal.  Officers for 2015-2016 are: President - Mike Main, 1st Vice 
President - Darren McAlpine, 2nd Vice President - Karen Hill, 3rd Vice President - Denise 
Oberpriller, Secretary - LaNette Thorson, Treasurer - Debbie McAlpine, Board 1 year – 
Joyce Thorson and Terry Thorson, 2 Year – Harvey Krohn and Donald Oestreich, Lion 
Tamer - Judy Mattson, Tail Twister - Renee Lahr, Membership - Gary Hagemann, Bonnie 
Weber and Steve Weber, Immediate Past President Gary Hagemann. 

 

GOOD NEIGHBOR DAYS 
 
Thank you to all the Lions for helping with 
Good Neighbor Days!  From setting up to 

tearing down and working hard in between, the 
help was very much appreciated!   
 
Congratulations to our Queen Candidate, Lexi, 
as she was crowned Princess at the Good 
Neighbor Days coronation!  We 
are very proud of her! 
 

 

 

Meat Raffle 

The meat raffle continues at Troubles Bar and Restaurant on Saturday afternoons at 3:00 p.m.  Thank you to those who 
have volunteered to help.  Lion Judy would really like to have more members step up to the plate to help out.  It is a 
very good fundraiser for our club.  Contact Lion Judy if you can help.  No meat raffle on Saturday, July 4th. 

 

 

Congratulations to our scholarship recipient Josie Bakeberg.  She is the 
daughter of Dave and Kris Bakeberg and she will be attending the 
University of Wisconsin River Falls majoring in Animal Science.    
 
 
 

 

National Night Out is Tuesday, August 4th.  Our club decided to participate in the event.  More details to follow. 
 

                       2015                   

PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349            Website: www.hllions.org                   Email: lions@hllions.org 



 
Congratulations to Lion Woody and his wife Marvel as they are celebrating their 67th wedding 
anniversary!  Happy Anniversary! 

 

 

Weeds at Lions Hall 
If anyone has a little time, stop by the Lions’ Hall and pull some weeds.  We aren’t asking you to do 
the whole thing but if you could spare a little time and pull some of them it would look a little nicer.  
Thanks! 
 
Our Lion condolences go out to PDG Kevin Schuldt and his family.  PDG Kevin’s wife, Jean, passed away on 
Sunday, June 14th.   
 
Our Lion condolences also go out to the family of PDG Ken Steies.  PDG Ken passed away on Sunday, June 28th.   
 
Our Presidents 
We would like to thank our outgoing President Lion Gary for leading us this past year.  A job well done! 
 
We would like to welcome our incoming President Lion Mike.  Let’s show Lion President Mike our support! 
 
Dues are due!  Dues are $55.00 for a single membership and $90.00 for husband and wife.  Please consider this as 

your statement.  (So we can save on paper and ink) 
 

Upcoming events: 
 Let’s plan something!  
 National Night Out – Tuesday, August 4th 
 

Links 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
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Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 
July:  Cathy Rufer (16), Tammy Oestreich (21), and Darren McAlpine (24).      
 

 
 

        


